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March 24, 1994 

Comments on Church of the Ascension, Trumbull 

1. The auditing committees financial reports show 
variations in certain categories of income and expenses when 
compared to the Parish Council's report. The totals agree when 
the building fund receipts and mortgage payments are made. 

2. There are two auditing committees one which passed on 
the Treasurer's report and the other that attested to the parish 
Council Report. There was no reason or explanation given. 
Treasurer. 

I 


